
 
 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

Ipswich Lock Closure - updated 

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

Mariners are advised that Ipswich Lock will be closed and/or times of 

operation restricted as follows: - 

- On Saturday 22nd January 2022 from 22:00 - 04:00 on Sunday 23rd January 2022 - due 

to power restrictions. 

- On Friday 28th January 2022 from 07:00 until approx. 17:00 – due to essential 

maintenance.  

  
If the works are completed earlier than expected, then the lock will be re-
opened to normal operation as soon as possible. 
 
 
Please contact Orwell Navigation Service, callsign ‘Ipswich Port Radio’ on VHF 
68 or 01473 213526 for the latest information and advice. 
 

This notice self-cancels at 23:59 UTC on 28/01/22. 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

21 January 2022 
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